
  STATE OF COLORADO 

 
Office of the Chief Engineer      
2829 W. Howard Place 3

rd
 Floor 

Denver, Colorado 80204 
(303) 757-9583 

August 22, 2019 

San Engineering, LLC  
1150 W. Littleton Blvd 

Suite 200 

Littleton, CO 80120 

 

Attention: Eduardo H. San   E: eduardo@sanengineeringllc.com P: 303-333-3333 

Your Architect/Engineer Questionnaire received by this office on August 22, 2019, has been reviewed. Based on 

this review, your firm is approved and has been added to our list of prequalified consultants with the following 

specialties: 
 

☐Acoustical Engineering (AC) 

☐Architecture (AR) 

☐Buildings Management (Contract Admin) (ABA) 

☐Buildings (Construction) (ABC) 

☒Bridge Design (BR) 

☒Bridge Inspection (BI) 

☒Civil Engineering (CE) 

☐Electrical Engineering (EL) 

☐Engineering Expert Witness (EW) 

☐Eng. Management (Contract Admin)(MA) 

☐Eng. Management (Construction)(MC) 

☐Environmental Eng. (EN) 

☐Geological Engineering (GL) 

☐Geotechnical Engineering (GE) 

☐Incidental Engineering Services (IES) 

☐Subsurface Utility Engineering (SUE) 

 

☒Highway and Street Bridge Design (HD) 

☒Hydraulics (HY) 

☐Industrial Hygienist  

☐Landscape Architecture (LA) 

☐Materials Testing (MT) 

☐Mechanical Engineering (ME) 

☐Sanitary Engineering (SA) 

☐Soils Engineering (SO) 

☒Structural Engineering (SE) 

☒Surveying (SU) 

☐Traffic Engineering (TR) 

☒Transportation Eng. (TP) 

☒Tunneling (TU) 

☒Value Engineering (VE

Only the checked specialties  is what your firm is pre-qualified to do    
 

 

The expiration date of your prequalification is June 30, 2020. 

Prequalification must be renewed annually. You must file a new application 17 days prior to your expiration 

date to remain current. It is the contractor’s sole responsibility to obtain and file the necessary forms each 

year prior to expiration. As a prequalified consultant, your firm is eligible to propose on CDOT professional 

consultant service selections. When CDOT determines the need for consultant services, a Solicitation for 

Professional Consultant Services is published in the Thursday edition (Legal Notice Section) of The Daily 

Journal. Details for the submittal of a proposal are contained in the advertisement. 

All advertisements are posted on our website, https://www.codot.gov/business/consultants 

Feel free to contact me at (303) 757-9215 with any questions regarding your prequalification.  Thank you for your 

application and your interest in providing professional services for the CDOT projects. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Darrell Wells  

Darrell Wells 

Contracts & Market Analysis Branch 

Division of Project Support 

Colorado Department of Transportation 


